
                      CIRCULAR MCO – 003/2017 

 

 

 

 

 
DATE:   FEBRUAY 16, 2017 

FROM: MCO HEAD OFFICE – TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT 

TO: SURVEYORS.  

 

SUBJECT:   BALLAST WATER MANAGEMENT SURVEYORS            
 

 

Dear Sir(s): 

 

 

 

The purpose of this circular is to inform you that Macosnar Corporation is in process to be 

approved as Recognized Organization to perform survey of Ballast Water Management 

Certificates. 

 

In order to increase your scope of authorization we will required the following: 

 

1. Updated CV 

2. Copy of the Ballast Water Management Course 

 

Macosnar Head office is working on a Training Module for the International Convention for the 

Control and Management of Ships’ Ballast Water and Sediments.  

 

We will keep you inform regarding this information, but for now we will required that all the 

surveyor that wants to increase the scope of authorization sent us copy of the previous 

requirements. 

 

Please confirm of safe receipt and understanding. 

 

 

 

ISABEL VALENCIA 

MCO HEAD OFFICE 

Technical Department 

MACOSNAR CORPORATION 
Phone: (507) 2790145 

Fax:     (507) 2364591 

email:   depto_tecnico@macosnar.com 

mailto:depto_tecnico@macosnar.com

